
 

 
Oral presentation 
PhD conference: PhD in Science of professions, 13 and 14 March, 2024 

Third, fourth- and fifth-year PhD candidates are invited to submit an abstract and give a 10 minute 

oral presentation  

All sessions aim to contain both pitches, flash talks and oral presentations, with one senior chair and 

one or two co-chairs. Session number and presentation order will be available by searching your 

name in the abstract book. 

A selection of the submitted abstracts is chosen for oral presentation.  

The selection of abstracts for oral presentations at the PhD conference will be based on the degree 

of adherence to the IMRAD structure of the abstract and how clearly the study is communicated in 

the abstract. IMRAD is an acronym for Introduction, Methods, Results, and Discussion. 

How to do an oral presentation  
You will be given 10 minutes for the presentation in English followed by five minutes for questions 

and feedback. The presentation should correspond to a presentation given at a scientific conference. 

The presentation should be understandable to non-specialists, and it is recommended that you limit 

your presentation to a maximum of 10-15 slides. The presentations should include a short discussion 

of how the project relates to Science of Professions, focusing on language, relations, or actions. 

 

Feedback  
The chairs are instructed to give you a short and constructive oral feedback on your presentation. 

The chairs will, among other things, consider the following:  

➢ Is your presentation comprehensible to people outside your research area? 

➢ Are your slides easy to understand, and do they support your oral presentation? 

➢ Are your research aims and hypotheses clear? 

➢ Can you convey to the audience the importance and perspectives of your research to 

Science of Professions with focus on language, relationships, or actions? 

➢ Are results and conclusions presented clearly? 

The stage of the presenter’s PhD project will be considered. 

 


